
The Old White Hart  
Tanners Lane  

West Adderbury  
Oxfordshire  

OX17 3ET 
 

15th May 2020 

Mr B Neville  

Cherwell District Planning Department  
Bodicote House,  
White Post Rd,  
Bodicote,  
Banbury  
OX15 4AA 

Dear Mr Neville  

Re : Planning Application 20/01073/FULL use of site for Recreational Caravan Park 
 

Further to publication of the above planning application  I write to strongly object to this planning application 
because it will have adverse effects on the rural community of Adderbury and the safety and well-being of 
local residents.  

Based on my experience of similar applications  this  planning application makes a further sale of the site 
more likely and the subsequent move will be to ask for a change of use to either a residential or travellers’ 
caravan park.  

 My objection is based on the following issues:  

1. Need has not been demonstrated in accordance with Planning Policy requirements.  

Adderbury Parish is more than adequately catered for by three existing discreetly located caravan parks: one 
located off the Aynho Rd by the canal, another at Twyford Wharf again by the canal-side as well as extensive 
provision for wedding and function guests to have pitches at Bo Beep Farm, these are all in positions set out in 
the Local Plan. There is also a caravan site just 5 miles away at Barford St Michael. All of these satisfy the 
demand for caravan sites provision, as they are rarely full. This confirms that this application is opportunistic 
and fails to demonstrate a need.  

2. Design and impact on the character of the immediate area  

The only suggested permanent feature of this development is the timber clad single storey reception and 
ablutions block which appears too small for 73 caravans. The proposal includes hard standing internal roads 
and proposed perimeter tree planting which will (with 73 caravans) not enhance the character of the open 
countryside on the outskirts of Adderbury.  




